
Town of Somers 
 
 

‘Be Prepared To Be Safe’ 
 

The Town of Somers staff is finalizing preparations for the impending snowstorm. 
 
The storm will be accompanied by heavy winds.  As a result, power outages may be 
unavoidable.  In the event of an outage, Connecticut Light & Power is requesting you call 
1.800.286.2000, or report the outage on your mobile device or home computer via https://www.cl-
p.com    CL&P requests that you report an outage even if you think your neighbors may have 
already reported it.  
 
Governor Malloy is encouraging residents to be prepared and take all necessary precautions for a 
significant snowstorm that will impact the state Monday evening through Tuesday.  A travel ban 
has been issued for the state beginning at 9:00 pm  Additional information is available from the 
governor’s website at the following address:  http://www.governor.ct.gov/malloy/site/default.asp  
 
Your safety is paramount and we encourage you to keep off the roads during the storm.  A 
Parking Ban has been initiated beginning at 6:00 pm this evening.  The best place to be is at 
home during a blizzard.  Please shelter in place during the heavy snowfall which is expected 
through the overnight hours. 
 
The Connecticut Water Company and its operations and customer service department personnel 
have begun all necessary preparation for the snow storm.  If water service should be impacted 
during the storm, please call our 24-hour customer service number at 1.800.286.5700 or our 
website at the following address:  http://ctwater.com  
 
Please be assured that the Town has adequately prepared for the storm and will be out in full 
force clearing roadways.  Due to the amount of snow anticipated, we expect it will take some 
time to clear everything completely.  We ask that you observe the Parking Ban which has been 
placed into effect beginning at 6:00 pm, January 26th until further notice. 
 
In the meantime, please continue to monitor our Town of Somers website:  www.somersct.gov 
and sign up for the Town’s Facebook Page.  Please share this pertinent information with your 
neighbors and friends. 
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